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Ciarb London Branch 2024 Keynote Speech  

"Assessing anniversaries and achievements in 2023/4” 

Speaker: Lady Arden of Heswall, Baroness Mance, DBE, PC 

 

 

 
25 April 2024 6:15pm for 6:30 pm 
The Athenaeum Club, 107 Pall Mall, St. James's, London SW1Y 5ER 

 

Description 

The Keynote Speech, which follows the Branch’s Annual General Meeting, is one of the 
highlights of Branch’s calendar. 
 



We are delighted that this year our Keynote Speaker is Lady Arden of Lady Arden of 
Heswall 
  
Lady Arden of Heswall was a Justice of the Supreme Court of the United Kingdom from 
October 2018 to January 2022. From 2000 to 2018 she was a judge of the Court of 
Appeal of England and Wales. Lady Arden was also the Head of International Judicial 
Relations for England and Wales (2005-2018), responsible for liaison with leading courts 
across the world. She chaired the Judges' Council Working Party on Constitutional 
Reform (2004-2006). 
Lady Arden is a Member of the Permanent Court of Arbitration in The Hague and an ad 
hoc judge of the European Court of Human Rights in Strasbourg. She has held a 
number of other public appointments, including Chair of the Law Commission of England 
and Wales (1996-1999), and member of the Steering Group of the Company Law 
Review established by the Department of Trade and Industry (1998-2001). Lady Arden 
has written and lectured on a wide range of legal subjects. She was called to the Bar in 
1971 (QC 1986) and appointed a High Court judge in 1993, the first woman judge to be 
assigned to the Chancery Division.  
 

Details: 

Date and Time: 
Thursday 25 April 2024 at 6.30pm 
Venue:  
The Athenaeum Club, 107 Pall Mall, St. James's, London SW1Y 5ER 

Registration:  

Please register for the annual Keynote Speech, which is open to all, by email to Elinor 
Pritchard: elinor@thevirtualpartnership.co.uk 
  
Details of the Branch’s AGM have been sent separately. If you have not yet registered 
for the AGM please do so with Elinor Pritchard elinor@thevirtualpartnership.co.uk. 
Remember that the AGM is for London Branch members only. 


